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The WNGBC thrives on positive reinforcement through teaching basketball fundamentals and game play, and is 
designed to prepare all athletes for competition at the high school level.   
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December 2019 
 
 
Dear Business Leader: 
 
The Jr. Northstar Girls Basketball Program is a basketball development program for 3rd – 8th grade girls designed 
to teach the essential basketball skills and fundamentals needed to be successful at the next level.  This is 
accomplished through weekly practices, as well as League and Tournament games throughout the months of 
October – April. 
 
Every February, our Jr. Northstar Girls Basketball Program runs what is considered one of the best girls youth 
basketball tournament in southeastern Wisconsin, the **Shoot for the Stars Girls Basketball Tournament**.  
It’s hosted at Waukesha North High School and consists of approx. 48 teams, bringing in upwards of 1,500 
people.  We have traditionally assembled a very nice Tournament Program and have asked for advertising 
sponsorships for that weekend event.  We would like to expand our sponsorship program to be a year-long 
endeavor.  In addition to the Tournament Program, our organization holds many events throughout the season 
where there would be opportunities to display your generosity to our girls basketball program.  We would help 
promote your business by including your logo on various promotional items, have it prominently displayed on our 
www.WNGBC.org website, as well as advertised throughout the tournament in our event-specific app of 
attendees’ mobile smart devices. 
 
Our Jr. Northstar Girls Basketball Program has also seen a significant increase in 3rd graders wanting to be part of 
our basketball family.  So… , our organization decided to host and run its own 3rd grade girls basketball league! 
 
Your potential contribution will help us raise money which will be put back into the Jr. Northstar Girls Basketball 
Program to help purchase basketballs and other coaching supplies along with being able to provide the 3rd – 8th 
grade Jr. Northstar girls with additional practice and playing time, which is one of the goals of our organization. 
 
We are very excited about our 14th Annual Shoot for the Stars Tournament to be held in February of 2020 and the 
sixth season of our 3rd grade girls basketball league, and appreciate any help your organization can lend us.  We 
greatly appreciate your generosity. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

     Scott Osborn 
 
Scott Osborn 
WNGBC – Director 
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